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PMAF Board of Directors 
2025 Nominating Committee Report 

February 3, 2025 

The Nominating Committee issued a call for applicants who wish to serve on the Board of 
Directors on January 13, 2025.  The Committee has received no nominations. 

The election will be conducted by voice during the Annual Membership Meeting. The Annual 
Membership Meeting will be held on March 25, 2025. If you have any questions about the 
voting process or need an absentee ballot sent to you, please email 
cory@professionalmoversofflorida.org.  

The following are Board Members returning for another term: 

Jake Parks, Coastal Van Lines 

Jim Walsh, Relo Solutions Group 

Certified by: 

2025 Nominating Committee  


